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March, 19, 2018 
 
 
Dr. Lori Morgan, MD 
Chief Executive Officer 
Huntington Memorial Hospital 
Via: Martin Potter, Associate Planner 
Planning & Community Development Department 
City of Pasadena, California 
 
RE: Huntington Memorial Hospital proposed Master Plan A & B Annex buildings 
 
 
Dear Dr. Morgan: 
 
Although the decision to reduce the Annex height was made by Steve Ralph before you 
assumed current management, your desire to form relationships with the community and 
the WPRA has been noticed and appreciated. For the record, the WPRA approves the 
revised two-building west annex design of lower profiles, sustaining a more 
“neighborhood friendly” size and massing. We believe this modification will benefit all 
stake holders and the city at large. 
 
Respectfully yours, 

 
Kenyon Harbison 
President 
West Pasadena Residents’ Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The WPRA is an all-volunteer organization dedicated to maintaining and enhancing the 
quality of life in southwest Pasadena.  We represent 7,000 households, including 1,000 
paid members.  


